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Sunday, March 19, 2023  
     8:45 am  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal
     9:30 am  Sunday School
  10:30 am   Worship  
              corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
     6:00 pm	 Youth

Tuesday, March 21, 2023
     5:00 pm	 Lydia’s Cloth
	                         
Wednesday, March, 22, 2023
     5:30 pm   Dinner -  Pizza (call
                        the church office to make your 
                        reservation or to cancel a 
                        standing reservation by Mon., 
                        Mar 20th) 
     6:15 pm   Business Meeting
     6:15 pm   Children and Youth Activities
       
Thursday, March 23, 2023
       12:00 noon - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

 

March 19, 2023
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This Week We Remember
Olivia Robinson

Olivia was born into a large family in Clay County Ky. 
in 1928. She attended Oneida Baptist Institute and Sue 
Bennett College, where she met our Dad, Donald C. 
Robinson. They were married in January 1952. After living 
in Maryland and North Carolina, they moved back to Corbin 
in 1964 and immediately became members of First Baptist 
Corbin. She served in many civic and church positions 
through the years. Olivia served as President of the Ossoli 
Club and WMU President as well as serving many years on 
the Board of Oneida Baptist Institute. 
 
She served her church in many ways including Sunday 
School and as director of Vacation Bible School for many 
years, as well as baking up her famous chocolate pies at 
church socials by the hundreds!  But she was most proud 
of her years of service in the FBC Food Pantry assisting 
people in need of help. 
 
She was a loyal and faithful servant of the Lord and First 
Baptist as well as a wonderful Wife, Mother, Grandmother 
and Great-Grandmother. She and Dad moved to Laurel 
Villages in London in 2020. They were married for 70+ 
years. Mother passed away on Labor Day at age 94. She had 
a wonderfully long life and she is sorely missed. 
 
Stuart Robinson 
Denise Robinson Combs

			         

www.corbin.org



   Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Paul Sims
			   606-202-0595
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		   Donna Davis
			    606-524-4256

  
March 12, 2023 Offering Summary
Budget Offerings				    $      11,785.00	
YTD Budget Offerings:			   $    219,135.40
YTD Budget Goal:				   $    240,048.00
Loose Change Offering for March	 $               52.74
Loose Change received in March will be used for 
Southeast Kentucky Ministerial Alliance’s ministry-- in 
conjunction with the Corbin & Williamsburg police 
departments-- to stranded travelers.

First Baptist Church at Worship

The Fourth Sunday in Lent
Behold, I Make All Things New

March 19, 2023
Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Ephesians 5 : 8-14; John 9 : 1-41

Children’s Moment by Jeremiah Banks

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Standin’ in the Need of Prayer

 Sermon by Alex Lockridge 
“New Sight“

Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, March 19, 2023 are 
placed in memory of my father, JIM HAWKINS and in 

honor of my mother, VIRGINIA HAWKINS
by

Marsha and Danny Barnett
_____________________

Celebrating 100 Years of Worship
Our 100 Years of Worship celebration is April 22-23! 
Coordinator, Cindy Finneseth welcomes others to help 
with event planning. The next meeting is Mon., March 
27th at 4:00 pm in the Library. If you cannot 
attend the meeting but available to help, please call the 
church office to add your name to the list for updates 
and notifications of future meetings.

_________________________

Easter Egg Collections (UPDATE- Not just candy!): 
It is hard to believe that Easter is rapidly approaching! 
To help us prepare for our annual easter egg hunt, we 
will begin collecting plastic easter eggs- but with a twist 
this year! In addition to easter eggs filled with candy, 
we are also collecting easter eggs filled WITH SMALL 
PRIZES AND TOYS. Donations can be dropped off at the 
church office.

Join us for a Celebration Dinner
Saturday, April 22, 2023, 6 pm-8pm 

in the Family Life Center
(The meal is for 11 and older. Children 10 and under,  
will have a pizza party with children activities. Please 
RSVP by accessing the link from our Facebook page.  
Or you can call the office at 606-528-4738.)

Continental Breakfast will be served in the 
Fellowship Hall  

Sunday, April 23, 2023, 9:30 am-10:00 am 

_________________________________

                                            Spring Clean-Up Days -
                                            March 31 and April 1, 14 , 15 
                                            at 8:30 a.m.  Coffee, juice, 		
			              donuts and pastries will be 
                                            served before we begin.
                                            Calling all church members!
                                            Meet some friends, have some
                                            fun, chase away winter 
                                            cobwebs, help make our                                                                                                                                              
                                            church home sparkle! There 
                                            will be enough jobs for people
                                            of all abilities-- 
examples: washing windows, dusting woodwork, 
polishing furniture, pressure washing, etc. There will 
be enough tasks for men, women and children.  The 
event will give us all an opportunity to pitch in and 
really give our church a thorough cleaning before our 
100 Years of Worship event. Many hands make light 
work; please join us if you can! (A portable vacuum, 
stepladder, wash bucket, and cleaning rags would be 
useful items to bring with you). 
                                             	                                                                                   


